
 

BJS—Summer Music Concert - June 2022 
It was such a joy to be able to celebrate summer, with the return of our Summer Music Concert at BJS. 

Several of our up and coming musicians throughout the school, took part in our summer music  

celebration, showcasing some of the pieces they have been practicing hard in their school music lessons.  

We would like to say a big BJS Thank you to Miss Brock for coordinating this enjoyable event. Thank you to all of 

our peripatetic music teachers, especially Mrs Owen and Mrs Welch, who attended the event and to all of the BJS 

staff members, who gave up their evening to help with the organisation of the evening! 

We look forward to inviting more inspiring, young musicians to take part in this event next year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of our fabulous performers! 


